






Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the new year at Mousehole School. It was lovely to see  you all after the summer 
break and find out what you have been up to. 

The whole school enjoyed a wonderful trip to St Michaels Mount last Friday and the sun shone 
brightly for us! There was great excitement travelling across in the boats, visiting the castle, story 
telling, drawing and trying to solve the harbour challenges. A huge thank you to Kerry Rice the 
education officer for organising such a super experience for all the children at Mousehole School. 
We all came away with fond memories of the day. 

The children have all settled back into their new classes calmly and enthusiastically. They are all 
looking very smart in their school uniforms and a quick reminder that they should only be wearing 
their orange hoodies, pe kits and trainers on their designated PE days. They have enjoyed 
immersing themselves into their new projects and routines. It has been fantastic to see all the 
children here on time ready to start their learning each morning at 8.45 am. The playground is 
open from 8.30am to ensure you are here in good time. 

Well done to all the Year 6 children who used their courage, confidence and resilience to stand up 
and present to the whole school about the roles they would like to have this year. The whole school 
voted and the children have all been allocated their roles and responsibilities for the year. I am 
looking forward to working with the Leadership team this year. 

Hopefully everyone is able to access Seesaw and the teachers have uploaded any relevant 
information that you require for the new term. Please don’t hesitate to let us know if you are having 
any issues. 

A quick reminder regarding attendance/lateness/absence-please inform the office first thing in the 
morning if you child is unwell or has a medical appointment. Your child is expected to be in school 
during term times and any holidays will be unauthorised and there is now a penally notice in place 
as a Government initiative to ensure all children access their education. 

Thank you for all your support in registering for our new cashless system with Aspens catering, this 
will much more efficient moving forward. 

Please ensure  that your children has a water bottle, healthy snack, coat and suncream in school, 
especially as we are experiencing varied weather currently. 

Hope you all have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all again on Monday. 

Best wishes                                                

  Sarah Trow 
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House Points: 


PORTHCHAPEL: 234
GWYNVER: 273
SENNEN: 284
PRAA SANDS: 252




Whole School attendance: 

98.7%


Skiff -96.3%

Lugger- 97.3 %


Schooner- 98.2%



Head Teacher Awards this week for fantastic writing to Milo, Charlie, 
Freddie and Arlo. A brilliant start to the new year boys!

Welcome to The Year 6 Leadership Team for 2024!

☺
☺

We had a 
wonderful whole 
school trip to St 
Michaels Mount 
and the sun was 

shining!!




DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
HALF TERM: Monday 28th October 2024 
W/C Monday 9th September 2024-Clubs start 
Lugger Class swimming 13.9.24 - 6.12.24 
Lugger and Schooner Rugby Sessions on Wednesday 11th Sept-23rd Oct 
Wednesday 25th September 2024- Individual Pupil Photographs 
Sunday 13th October 2024- Paul Feast Service 
TBC Tuesday 8th October 2024 Feast Concert 6pm 
Wednesday 11th October 2024- Paul Feast Activities in School-come in 
PE kits 
Thursday 18th October 2024-Nasal Flu 
Wednesday 23rd October 2024-Yr 5 Junior Life skills 
Wednesday 23rd October 2024 Parent Consultations:1pm-6pm 
Tues 5th -8th November 2024 Mousehole Mice parent Meetings 
Friday 15th November 2024-Children in Need 
Friday 8th December 2023 Save the Children Christmas Jumper day 
TBC Tuesday 17th December 2024 Christmas Concert 6pm 
Whole School Christmas Dinner 18th December 2024 
Tuesday 20th December 2024-Last day of Autumn Term 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 4th November 2024 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 




